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Officers 2023-2024 

  President – Sue Mower 
President Elect- Mary Schuehler 
Vice President – Lauren Little 
 Secretary – Alison Mandel 
Treasurer – Joe Klaiber 
Immediate Past President – Sherry Mandell 

 
Meetings are 1st, 3rd and 4th Thursdays at noon, 2nd Thursday at  
  5:30pm  At the Clarion Inn, Elmira 
 

Next Meeting – Sept 12 – Division Meeting – Willowcreek Golf 
Course – 3pm- Golf & 5:30pm Cocktails & 6:30pm Dinner 
 

        Welcome Table:  Sept 19  – Alison Mandel  
            Invocation – Alison Mandel 
  

Today we packed 53 bags to bring to Woodbrook for their Ice 
Cream Social on September 17th at 2:15pm.  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Programs: 
 
Sept 12 – Division Meeting – Willowcreek  
Captain/Mate Golf at 3pm – Cocktails – 5:30pm 
& Dinner – 6:30pm  
Sept 19 – TBD 
Sept 25 – Marc Witt – General Manager – 
Elmira Amateur Baseball League 
 
 
   
 
Arena Ticket Scanning - 
Hockey Season begins on October 4 so we will 
be putting out a schedule soon!  We need 2 
more people for Team 3 – to replace Kathy & 
John Peris.  Please let Alison Mandel know if 
you are able to join a team.  You will only have 
to  
do it 4 times!  

Kiwanis Klarion –September 5, 2024 

Program 

Happy September Birthdays –  
September 4 – Ron Alllison  
September 4 - Peter Johnson  
September 7 – Bob Kramarik 
September 10 – Paul Hart 
September 22 – John Peris 
  
We sang Happy Birthday to Peter as he was 
the only September Birthday person in 
attendance.   
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Here’s What else you Missed 
Today….. 

50-50: 

Mary Schuehler won the 50/50 of 
$6.  She didn’t draw the king. Pot is at 
$92.00 

Rays Pay Day: 

Sharon Moore would have won the 
$25 Next week it will be $30.00  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 
Oct 6 – Wineglass Marathon Parking  
4:30am – 7am. Need about 10 
volunteers – breakfast to follow! 
Oct 6 – Grist Iron Brewery – Pumpkin 
Festival – need about 10 volunteers –  
Some at 9am, 10am & Noon 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Dollars.  
  
Sue Mower – for everyone helping with the program 
today, for finally going to the Hornell Club on Sept 24 
to finish our Round Robin and looking forward ending 
her year and turning it over to Mary Schuehler. 
 
Mark Wayne – for playing golf in Seneca Falls with 
Mike Wayne and his brother-in-law from Florida.  
 
Mary Schuehler– she is happy that Sue us happy and 
that Sue has does done a great job this year! 
 
Katrina Nichols   – she is happy that all three of her 
kids went to school happy this morning!  
 
 

September Division Meeting will be at 
Willowcreek Golf Course  

again, this year!  Golf at 3pm – and dinner 
Afterwards.  All are welcome to dinner at 5pm 

for Cocktails And 6:30 for dinner.   
This will be the last Division Meeting 

Meeting of the 2023-2024 service year! 
 

The Southport Club is hosting Phil Jordan  
(Flyer attached) 
 

 


